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February 23rd, 2015

To whom it may concern,

My first encounter with Dr. Eric Scerri occurred when I read his wonderful article in a recent issue of Scientific American magazine, on the periodic table of the elements.  The mini-biography that was included mentioned that Dr. Scerri was an avid blues guitarist in addition to being a scholar.  It so happens that I am a high school chemistry teacher and that my husband Ronnie Earl is a well-known blues guitarist and recording artist.  


I immediately hatched a plan and wrote to Dr. Scerri asking him whether we might tempt him to come to the Boston area to participate in a unique program that became known as “Elements of the Blues”.  This evening program involved Dr. Scerri giving a lecture to a general audience, then playing some blues music on the same stage with Ronnie Earl. Interspersed with the music and lecture was an interview with both Ronnie and Eric, asking about their interests, influences and aspirations.


The event was an amazing success, far exceeding all expectations, with students and parents commenting positively for months afterwards.  The program was recorded on high quality video and is still shown on various Central Massachusetts cable channels. Just last week a married couple who had attended last March stopped by my table at a restaurant and “raved” about how much they enjoyed “Elements of the Blues”!  

What made the evening such a success was Dr. Scerris’ ability to break down complicated scientific ideas for a lay audience consisting of middle and high school students, their parents as well as the general public.  Eric Scerri has a delightfully clear British accent, a great sense of humor and a keen sense of what to include and what not to include.  I would urge you to view the two-part video of the event as mentioned above.  I have no reservation whatsoever in recommending him to you as an outstanding speaker in the area of popular science as well as broader cultural aspects of science.  There are few speakers who are able to cross the divide between technical science and the general public.  I believe that Dr. Scerri ranks with the likes of Brian Greene, Michio Kaku and Bill Nye in possessing such abilities.  Please do not hesitate to contact me further if I can provide further information for you.

With best regards,
Dr. Donna Horvath    

Chemistry Teacher

North Middlesex Regional High School

dhorvath@nmrsd.org
The North Middlesex Regional School District is committed to ensuring that all of its programs and facilities are accessible to all members of the public.  We do not discriminate based on age, color, disability, national origin, race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation.

